
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, August 30, 2011 4:00 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: Mimosa Federal SWD #3-Y 

Mike, 

Per our telephone conversation today, Yates will continue in place remediation of release area consisting of applications 
of Micro Blaze and nitrogen fertilizer (an application each for two months) until November 1, 2011. Area wil l be 
resampled and reevaluated. I wi l l submit a corrective action plan to outline scope of work. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
575-748-4217 

Original Message 
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRDTmailto:mike.bratcher(astate.nm.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2011 3:20 PM 
To: Bob Asher 
Cc: Jerry Fanning . 
Subject: RE: Mimosa Federal SWD #3-Y 

We probably need to discuss this one. The sample data from 4/11 compared to sample data from 8/15 shows 
sample point A has higher TPH values. It went from 169.5 mg/kg to 984 mg/kg. Sample point B has gone down 
some, but is still above RRAL closure limits for a 10 point site ranking. 

Jklhjc IhixLbcMjcH. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike. br atcher(S),state. nm. us 

From: Bob Asher rmailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 1:19 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Mimosa Federal SWD #3-Y 

Attached are sampling results at the captioned location. Per the 4/15/2011 work plan, alternating application of 
Micro Blaze solution and nitrogen fertilizer with water has been applied; last application was of Micro Blaze and 
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Bob, 

Mike, 



an application of fertilizer with water on August 9, 2011.1 would like to request these results be accepted for 
closure. 

If you have any questions, please call me. 

Thank you. 

Senior Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 

Robert Asher 
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